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November 29, 1984

Jack Witten
Material Licensing Branch
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

Dear Mr. Witten:

This letter is written to advise you of changes we
wish to make in our NRC license application submitted on
behalf of Larry K. Killebrew, M.D., Radiologist. Please
modify our application to reflect that Bethany General
llospital is requesting to be the designated holder for
this license. Additionally, we are pleased to inform you
that we have appointed Dr. Larry Killebrew as the Safety
Officer responsible for coordinating all activity in-
volved with radiation for human organ imaging.

Dr. Killebrew's responsibilities as Safety Officer
will be outlined and incorporated in our Medical Staff
committee processes.

! Please do not hesitate to contact me should you need
| additional information.
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8503200317 850221 Ron . Sloan
REG 4 LIC30 Administrator
35-23159-01 PDR
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